
Welcome,  
Timothy Allen “James” Seeley Jr. 

On Holy Saturday Night, Tim completes 
his full initiation into the Catholic Church 
through the Sacrament of Confirmation. 

Tim is a happy man, looking forward to his 
marriage to the lovely Megan Reising.    

Tim is the son Tim and Mary Ann Seeley 
and the Godson of Suzanne Glebus. 

 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of  

Father Neil Draves Arpaia  
who died this past Tuesday, April 15, at 
his mother’s home in Saratoga.   Father 
Draves Arpaia was administrator of St. 
Cecilia’s for a short time before Father 
Tremblay arrived.   Most recently he 

was at St. Francis in Northville.   He was 
a wonderful priest and liturgist.    A 

Mass of Christian Burial will be celebrated by Bishop 
Edward Scharfenberger, Tuesday, Aprill 22, 11AM at 

St. Peter’s in Saratoga Springs.    
May Father  rest in peace. 

 

WE TEACH   next sunday 

Grades K-6…. Regular Faith Formation Gathering 

 
 
  

This 
Tuesday 

April 22 is Earth Day.   More 
than one billion people will 
celebrate Earth Day in one 

way or another.    We could plant a tree, and recycle 
plastic, glass, and paper, or use the back side of 

printer paper before tossing it.    
 

Do you like a good party?   See SLH 
Would you like to help with the celebration of  
Father Cox’s Sixtieth Ordination Anniversary? 

Date:  Sunday, June 8 
In addition to our 10AM Mass that day,  

we will also have a NOON MASS  
followed by a “stand up” reception under the tent.  

 

Easter Sunday    April 20,  2014 
WE  WORSHIP 

 
 
 
Saturday, 4/19    Intentions of Parishioners    

Sunday 4/20 10AM   EUGENE KUSKY     Req. by Wife, Betty  
Friday, 4/25  8AM ______________ (Available) 

Saturday, 4/26   4:30P MARGARET PAPP,     Req. by Nieces 
Sunday, 4/27  10AM    JOSEPH MORAN, 
                                                         Req. by Ursula Morehouse 

 Note:  Friday Eucharist is now celebrated at 8AM.    
                               

 Opportunities for Mass Intentions  
Fridays:  April 25, May 2, 9, 16, 23, 30 

 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament       
Every Wednesday,  8:30am – 9pm 
Sacred Heart Church, Lake George 

               Chaplet Divine Mercy -    Wednesdays   3pm 

            
  Prayer Chain:  Contact Alice Damp        
                     623-3618 or edaldamp@yahoo.com 

                        

The April Candle is in memory of Eleanor Stanton ,  
mother of Maggie Bammert 

The Churches of Warrensburgh is the new exhibit 

mounted at the Warrensburgh Museum of Local 

History. It will run until Mothers Day, May 11. Christian 

churches played an important part in the lives of Warrensburg's 
early settlers and, indeed, continue to be an important part in 

the health and well-being of our community. The exhibit occu-
pies the "central area" in the museum, and includes photographs 

and artifacts, plus brief histories of each church organization. 
The museum is located at 3754 Main Street (VFW Building) 

Warrensburg, and is open Sundays 1 to 3 pm and Wednesdays 
noon to 4 pm. Admission is free. Entrance and parking are at 
the rear of the building, which is fully handicap accessible. . 

For further information call 518-623-2207. 
 

St. C’s Received Thanks From:   The Aids Council for our 
monthly donations and the Presbyterian Food Pantry for all 

that we provide each month.   Kathy LaFond Evans, in the 
name of Mito Hope and Help, thanks the community for all 

our ongoing support 
 

The Priory in Chestertown  
(www.prioryretreathouse.org) 

  See web page or flyers on the bulletin board,   
or call 494-3733.   

The Dominican Retreat House  

 located in Niskayuna / many opportunitiesF 
details are on the bulletin board or at www.dslcny.org 

 

 

WE 
GATHER 

Sunday    10AM  Eucharist 

Tuesday   EARTH DAY 
    NO COMMUNION  SERV. 
    8PM   AA    Jaracz Hall 

Thursday  12N   AA     Jaracz Hall 
Friday        8AM Eucharist 
Saturday   MITO Gala 
Nxt Sun   10AM Eucharist       
                 11A   K-6 Faith Formation    
              ************************************************* 
5/2     Gala for North Country 
                 Ministry  
5/3     First Eucharist Retreat 
5/4     First Communion for  
              Tyler, Alex, and Haley      
5?12-15     Spring Enrichment 
6/8     Celebration of  
                   Father Cox’s  
                   60th Anniversary 

 

    
    

An Evening in Paris!!An Evening in Paris!!An Evening in Paris!!An Evening in Paris!!    
INVITATION FROM NO. COUNTRY MINISTRY 

 

Please come enjoy “An Evening in Paris,” the annual 
Gala to support North Country Ministry,  Friday, May 
2,  Hiland Park Country Club: Dinner, wonderful live and 

silent Auction items, a Clothing presentation, and decor to trans-
port you to The City of Light!   Tickets are $60 each and must be 
reserved in advance. For reservations, please contact Charleen 

Bivona at 240-6013 or email at cmbivona@aol.com Or you may 
download an invitation from the organization’s web site at 

www.northcountryministry.org/spring-gala.html  If you would 
like to plan a table of friends, please provide this information with 
your ticket payment. 

 

North Country Ministry  623-2829       
 3933 Main Street    Clothing Center & Baby’s Place    

9-12 Mon/     9-12 Tues/    1-4 Wed, Thurs, Fri .    
 Every Tuesday and Friday = hot lunch at the Presbyterian Ch. 

 

DIVORCED AND SEPARATED SUPPORT GROUP  
We are considering organizing a support group for Divorced and 
Separated Catholics at Sacred Heart in Lake George. If you have 
any interest in participating in or leading such a ministry please 
contact the Parish Office at 518-668-2046. This is simply an at-
tempt to guage interest and/or need. We need to hear from you! 
The mission of the group would be “to actively encourage the 
unique ministry of separated and divorced Catholics to each other 
(for example, to minister to the spiritual, emotional, and social 
needs of separated and divorced Catholics through personal inter-
action) and to call upon the Church to lend counsel and support to 
this ministry 

 WE SERVE 

SHARING TREASURE     
Last Weekend:   Church Support:  $1,564 Mito = $125 

Make-Up= $35    Gifts= $250   Rice Bowl = $135 
Easter Flowers = $260    Parishioners Needs = $35 

North Country Ministry Emergency Fund = $15 
Fuel for Seniors = $100      

Thank you to all who made Holy Week 2014 

such a wonderful experience  
Beginning with our “lone raker,” Cheryl York, who cleaned up 
the church property last Sunday.  Judy Rozell and John Cleve-
land switched the church storm windows for the screens.   Holy 

Saturday,  John Franchini, Teresa Whalen, Ruth Fruda, and 
Peggy Knowles trimmed bushes and cleaned flower 

beds...Ministers of Care who organized the Easter gifts for our 
homebound—Irene Harrison, Barb Orton, Peg Villeneuve, and 
John Cleveland.  We thank Richelene Morey and Bob and Sue 
Shepler for the home-made sweet treats for our homebound.  
We thank the parishioners who delivered the palms and treats 
to shut-ins:  Irene Harrison, Jacob and Linda Johnson, Brenda 
Beadnell, Ruth Fruda, Pam and Paul Siletti, Maggie Bammert, 

Cheryl York, Rita Lang, Richelene Morey, and Barb Orton.     
We thank Betty Kusky for providing the wonderful and healthy 

clam chowder for Good Friday and Richelene Morey for her 
great bread.  We thank the Worship Environment Ministers who 
made four big changes this week:  Judy Rozell, Harriet Bunker, 
Mark Semon, John Cleveland, Lorry O’Connor, Dawn Brunner.  
They have given the community over 12 hours of their time 

and talent just this week!!  Ed Gaiotti risked his life putting the 
resurrection banner up!  The music ministers offered beautiful 
song to help us to pray.   We thank Ann Murphy, Joe Ehle, Lou 
Zahra, Elaine Hensler, Richie Hensler, Cheryl York, Linda Apple, 
Kimberly Belanger, Dee Warner, and Glenn Warner.  They have 
rehearsed for weeks and each day this week.  Wow!   Thank 

you to all who practiced for and beautifully executed their roles 
in the Triduum and Easter Sunday liturgies:   Patty Alexander, 
Maggie Bammert,   Kevin Belanger, Steve Belanger, Ron Bocci-
eri, Dawn Brunner, Harriet Bunker, Ron Bunker, John Cleve-
land, Alice Damp, Joe Davies, Gail DeMarsh, Ed Gaiotti, Linda 
Gaiotti, Tina Gosselin, Travis Gosselin, Trevor Gosselin, Irene 
Harrison, Jennifer Hurney, Emily Kladis, Peggy Knowles, Betty 
Kusky, Francesca Lang, Louis Lang, Rita Lang, Pat Leonard, 
Brendan Manley, Richelene Morey, Lorry O’Connor, Barbara 

Orton, Judy Rozell, Ann Rubin, Mark Semon, Bob Shepler, Sue 
Shepler, Arlene Swan, Debbie Toolan, Peg Villeneuve, Jim Von-

derheide, Melenie Warner, Kris Webster, Lee West. 
(So Sorry if your name is left off the list.   Let SLH  know.) 

Most of all,  

Thank You Father Cox!!! 
We love you.   Where would we be without you????? 

10% BACK!!!    When you bring this bulletin to dinner at 

Lizzy Keyes, 10% of the cost of the entrees will be donated back 
to St. Cecilia’s Church, kindness of Tom and Amber Grace. 

 SSSS                                  Parish Life Director:   Sr. Linda Hogan csj   slhcsj@verizon.net / 623-3021        
 TTTT                                Sacramental Minister:  Rev. Paul Cox  656-9464     
 A A A A            Pastoral Associate Administration:  Gail DeMarsh   pyramidlifemom@aol.com / 744-9241                                            
 F F F F                              Bookkeeper/Cemetery:  Dawn Brunner    623-3021 (Tuesday AM)  
 F F F F        Parish Nurse / Building Maintenance:  Judy Rozell    sunflowr50@yahoo.com   222-4140    
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